  Date: 6th October, 2018

Notice
It is hereby notified to all the faculty and staff members and students of Institute of Engineering & Management that from 2nd January, 2019 onwards IEM academic class schedule will be from Monday to Friday. All admin and office schedules will remain same. 
Sd/-
Director
